
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Extraordinary General Meeting of 
the Association will be held on Tuesday, 13 February 2024 at 12:00 

online and in person at the Department of Consumer and Food 
Science, Lecture Room, University of Pretoria 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome 
2. Apologies 
3. Update on the Financial Report presented at BGM on 29 August 2023 
4. Closure 


